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On the streets of New York City, the first 
call using a cell phone was made on April 
3, 1973. The call was made by Martin 
Cooper, an inventor. There is great debate 
as whether or not cell phones should be 
allowed in school. Explain your personal 
opinion. You may even want to do a little 
research to include in your writing. 
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